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I strongly oppose SB 569. We need equal rights for all, not special rights for a select 

few. DEI is no longer part of the equation. I am still upset that grants were given out 

to first time home buyers that were non-citizens. That was the most horrible grant 

ever in my mind. What about Oregonians that are first time home buyers. I strongly 

oppose this stupid bill. 


